From: |

Sent: 10 August 2015 21:23
To: Peres Da Costa, David
Subject: 36 Redington Road - Planning Application 2015/3004/P

Dear David Peres Da Costa

20115/3004/p 36 Redington Road NW3 7RT

1 refe to our letter of objection to the above planning application which has now appeared on
the web-site. Twould be grateful if you could confirm the following;

1. That one of the Council’s tree officers will be asked to advise on the impact of the
proposed development on the trees.

2. That the Council will commission an independent Basement Impact Assessment as well as
an FRA.

3. That the Council will ensure that the route of the River Westbourne will be investigated. Tf
as our consultants say it runs through the

proposed development, this would have a major impact on surface water drainage as well
as ground water levels and flows.

PLEASE NOTE that Figure 2 which shows the route of the river, goes with the report on
ground water and surface water and should have

been inserted on the web-site at the end of Part 1 (of our objection) and not as it has been at
the end of the geological report in

Part 2 .

Regards
Philip and Elizabeth Beckman

Please note this will be my new email address from now on




